
Uniform Changes 
 
Dear Parents 
Last year there was much consultation with regards to the school uniform.  I am delighted to let you know that the 
uniform has now been agreed and will be as follows: 
 
Winter 
 
Reception Class 
Plain white polo shirt 
Grey pinafore 
Plain navy blue jogging bottoms 
Grey or navy tights / grey, navy or white socks  
School V-necked sweater with logo (Coes) 
Black shoes 
 
KS1 
Grey pinafore or skirt 
Dark grey trousers 
Plain white polo shirt 
Grey or navy tights / grey, navy or white socks  
Black shoes 
School V-necked sweater with logo (Coes) 
 
KS2 
Grey pinafore or skirt 
Dark grey trousers 
Plain white shirt (not blouse) 
School tie (Coes) 
Grey or navy tights / grey, navy or white socks  
Black shoes 
School V-necked sweater with school logo (Coes) 
 
Summer 
 
Reception Class 
Mid-blue and white small checked gingham summer dress 
Plain white polo shirt 
Plain navy jogging bottoms / shorts 
Grey, navy or white socks  
School V-necked sweater with logo (Coes) 
Black shoes 
 
KS1 
Mid-blue and white small checked gingham summer dress 
Dark grey shorts or trousers 
Grey pinafore or skirt 
Plain white polo shirt 
School V-necked sweater with logo (Coes) 
White, navy or grey socks 
Black shoes (no sandals) 
 
KS2 
Mid-blue and white small checked gingham summer dress 
Dark grey shorts or trousers 
Grey pinafore or skirt 
Plain white shirt (not blouse) 



School tie (Coes) 
School V-necked sweater with logo (Coes) 
White, navy or grey socks 
Black shoes (no sandals) 
 
 
PE Kit 
We had a number of comments about the polo shirt being difficult to keep clean / wash / dry. 
We have therefore chosen a different fabric – it will still be the mid-blue colour but will be made from common 
sports material rather than thick cotton.   
 
School logo PE top (Coes) 
Navy shorts 
Plain navy jogging bottoms (for winter) 
Trainers  
 
 
The three items which are personalised to St Mary’s are the V-necked jumper (£18.50 - £21.95 depending on size), 
the tie (£3.95)and the PE top (£9.95).  All these will all be available from Coes on the Norwich Road from 16th 
February 2018. 
 
The V-necked jumper and tie become compulsory from September 2018, with the exception of the year 6 class, who 
will be allowed, should parents wish, to wear the old sweatshirt as it is their final year.   
 
The new-style PE top is to be phased in – you will no longer be able to purchase these, or the sweatshirts, through 
School Trends from 16th February 2018.  You do not need to purchase a PE top for September if your current PE shirt 
is still serviceable.   
 
Parents who wish to adopt the new uniform sooner than September 2018 are very welcome to do so. 


